Town of Branford
Parks and Open Space Authority
Minutes, Meeting of May 1, 2019

Attending: Ainsley Highman, Chair; Joe Blumberg, Greg Ciocci, Connie Drysdale, Judy Miller, Don
KacenskKi, Asst. Warden, John Tolbert.
Guests: Craig Ovesen, Matt Reed

The meeting began at 6:45 at Beacon Hill.
1. Warden'’s Report: no news

2. Pisgah Brook/Saltonstall Mountain: No News

3. Supply Ponds: A more detailed plan of repair for Pine Gutter Brook Bridge is needed, once in
hand it will go to inland wetlands for approval. Hunter Daros will submit plans for scout project for
stone jam diversions in Pine Gutter Brook. Quinnipiac student volunteers cleared the trail around
the SED pond. Still looking at more parking space options.

4. Beacon Hill: Peter Raymond will look into funding from the state for Beacon Hill reclamation
project.

5. Quarry/Medlyn: No news
6. Kaczynski: No news

7. Queach: Trail Blazing has been redone since vandalism. Contents of kiosk are still pending.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. Minutes recorded by Gregory Ciocci





